
 

9th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Some year 12 students have completed some external vocational exams earlier this year. These subjects 
include IT, Finance, Business, Sport, Criminology and Health & Social Care. I would like to invite year 12 
students in with their Parents/Carers to collect these on Thursday 15th August 2024 between 9.30am-
10.30am in the school hall. If a student is unable to collect these results on this day then they can collect 
them on their first day back on Tuesday 3rd September.  
 
Any GCSE resit results will not be available to collect until Thursday 22nd August 2024 between 9.30am-
10.30am 
 
The 6th form team will be on hand to support or advise students on the results they get. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 15th August and sharing the students’ success with you. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Elliott 
Head of Upper School 
Teacher of ICT & Computing 
Wrotham School 
 

 


